South Alabama Radio Club January 17, 2013

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE:

John KE4HIE (President), Pat Henagan (KG4LNX) treasurer, Larry KF4GRA (Secretary), Debra KF4BOR, Jeff KI4QBT and Dr. Wells K4RPM.

John Brown called the meeting to order at 7:18 PM

MINUTES FROM LAST MEETING:

The minutes for the last meeting were read. Pat made a motion to accept the minutes and Jeff seconded. The minutes were approved.

The minutes from the executive meeting were read. Dr. Wells made a motion to accept the minutes and Debra seconded. The executive meeting minutes were approved.

TREASURE REPORT: Pat reported we have \$560.89. The treasurer's report was approved.

OLD BUSINESS

 John requested 2 tables for the Emergency Preparedness Expo on Saturday, March 9, 2013. One table will be used by SARC and the other one available for OARC. We would like to be near the door so we can have outside access. We want to have a radio demonstration of communications for the public.

Items to include for the table would be:

- map for expo
- information sheet about Clanton EOC, NWS Mobile, NWS Birmingham, NWS Tallahassee
- Emergency communications with Clanton
- Monitoring other repeaters
- Traffic handling
- Dr. Wells is interested in 2 meters information

MEMBERS UPDATE

- Jerry (KA4IHE) had his heart bypass surgery and recovering.
- Tim Trent KI4JDV was sick with the flu and not able to attend.

The meeting adjourned at 8:22 PM.

Respectfully submitted by Larry DeFilippi (KF4GRA), Secretary